
 
 
 

Important Notice to our Customers 
 
 
Product Change Notice #: VE20210201                                                                Date: February 1, 2021 

 
 

RE: Product discontinuation of part number VIT270H3U600B002   
 
 
To Our Valued Customer: 
We appreciate your use of Vicor products. This is to inform you of the end of life for the non-conformal 
coated version of the 270V Vita 62 power converter. 

 

PCN Type: 

Product discontinuation 
 
Products Affected –  
 

End of Life Part Recommended 
Replacement  Part 

Package Type Electrical Specifications 

VIT270H3U600B002 VIT270H3U600C002 Same Functional Equivalent 
 
 
Reason for the change: 
The non-conformal coated version of Vita 62 270V is being obsoleted as part of a product line 
consolidation. The conformal coated version can be substituted as direct drop-in replacement. 
 
Effective Date: 
Part VIT270H3U600B002 will be discontinued immediately. 
 
Actions Required: 
Customers should make note of the change and contact Applications Engineering with any questions or 
concerns. 
 
 
Company contact for technical questions:  
Applications Engineering Vicor Corporation  
25 Frontage Road   
Andover, MA 01810  
Phone: (978) 470-2900 
apps@vicorpower.com 


